
IMPORTANT NOTICEIMPORTANT NOTICE
The Ministry of Education provides school boards with funding for Community Use of Schools  
to offset operational and administrative costs. 
 
Funding for Priority Schools - (Major Ballachey Public School, Pauline Johnson Collegiate  
and Vocational School, Hagersville Secondary School) has been eliminated. All Priority  
Schools will now be processed at the same rate as all other schools.
 
Grand Erie District School Board has undergone an extensive cost recovery analysis
and as a result, some fees have increased minimally to offset the true operating costs.
Fees will be reviewed and adjusted annually when necessary.
 
Please visit our website to review the Community Use of Schools fees and policy  
changes, effective September 1, 2020.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact the Community  
Use of Schools Rentals department by email at:  
schoolrentals@granderie.ca or by phone,  
519-756-6301 ext. 281295.


